
PROPERTY TAXES COLLECTED 
and Posted for December 11th, 2023!  
Madera, CA.— “Over one hundred and twenty million dollars 
in property tax payments were collected and posted for the 
December 11th property tax deadline”, reported Tracy Kennedy 
Madera County Treasurer-Tax Collector. 
Madera County Treasurer-Tax Collector, Tracy Kennedy is 
pleased to report that all payments were posted and balanced by 
Thursday, December 14, 2023.  The funds from property taxes are 
apportioned to our local school districts and cities (Madera and 
Chowchilla).
“Having a great team that works well together is very important 
to me. We are dedicated to helping our community understand 
their property tax bill(s) and assist in anyway we can, whether it 
is over the phone, in person, or on the computer. Every year, we 
strive for improvement to better our service to the constituents.” 
Says Kennedy. “This collection installment we saw an increase of 
almost 10% from our E-Check payment option. We would like to 
encourage everyone to attempt this FREE payment method as a 
preferred alternative to using online bank checks, as it provides 
real time payment postings and immediate receipts.”
Stay informed about notifications from the Madera County 
Treasurer-Tax Collector’s office. Sign up to receive all MCTTC 
announcements, notifications and updates. maderacounty.com/
alerts
If you have any questions regarding this article, please contact 
Julia Pineda at (559) 675-7713.


